

>>> Pamela Luster 10/2/2008 10:15 AM >>>
Hello All
I am sorry to say that Dr. Tinto has a family emergency and will not be able to be at our workshops tomorrow and Saturday. The good news is that we have been able to reschedule him very soon. We will now be holding the event:
October 24/25

For those of you who have already registered, please simply send an email to Tina Inzerilla and let us know if you are still able to attend. We will simply move your name over to the new event dates.

For those who are now able and would like to attend, we are extending the registration. The new deadline is October 15. Please check the Student Success Initiative website for the new registration form coming soon.http://www.laspositascollege.edu/facultystaff/StudentSuccessInitiative.php

Thank You,
Pamela Luster

Vice President of Student Services

